From: registrar

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 2:46 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment _
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 7:10 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Commen: [N
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Steve Boctor

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

There are far too many increases happening in a very short period of time from things like Carbon taxes and Hydro rates
(once the discounts are

expired) and most recently the Ontario government removing post secondary grants for low to middle income
families...bottom line: we can’t afford any more increases.

Thank you.

-- Attachment --





